

State of New Mexico Department of Development

September 14, 1977

Dear Mr. Gross:

We here at the tourist division have compiled no list of slaughterhouses or poultry ranches throughout the state.

We suggest you contact the Market Administrator's Office, United States Department of Agriculture, 2607A Wyoming Boulevard NF, Albuquerque NM 87112. The people there should be able to help you or provide you the proper referral.

Enclosed as a further convenience is a flyer containing all our chambers of commerce and an accompanying weather profile.

Thank you for your interest in New Mexico. I am

Yours sincerely,

nuce

Michael E. Pitel Tourist Division THOMAS L. JUDGE, Governor

ANIMAL HEALTH DIVISION Glenn C. Halver, D.V.M. Administrator

BRANDS-ENFORCEMENT DIVISION James L. "Les" Graham Administrator



BOARD OF LIVESTOCK

Robert G. Barthelmess. Miles City Chairman Robert L. Deschanips, Jr., Bonner Eugene C. Donaldson, Helena Fred A. Johnston, Great Falls Vernon V. Keller, Fishtail Ralph J. Parker, Fort Shaw Robert M. Simons, Turner

STATE OF MONTANA DEPARTMENT OF LIVESTOCK HELENA. MONTANA 59601

(406) 449-2043

September 12, 1977

Sholom Y.Gross
Executive Director
International Kashrus Association
P. O. Box 163
Dyker Heights Station
Brooklyn, NY 11228

Dear Mr. Gross:

Montana Slaughter Establishments

In response to your inquiry of August 17, 1977 received on September 8, 1977, we are enclosing a list of the licensed slaughter establishments of this state. We do not have a list of the "places that raise chickens" in Montana as there are no broiler premises in this state to our knowledge.

Yours truly.

GLENN C. HALVER, D.V.M.

Administrator & State Veterinarian

GCH/jg

Encl.

CITIZEN INFORMATION SERVICE

Office of the Secretary of the Commonwealth Paul Guzzi, Secretary State House Boston, Massachusetts 02133 727-7030 1-800-392-6090

September 12, 1977

Sholom Y. Gross Executive Director International Kashrus Association P.O. Box 163 Dyker Heights Station Brooklyn, New York 11228

Dear Mr. Gross:

We are in receipt of your letter of August 17, 1977. I contacted the Division of Animal Health within the Massachusetts Department of Food and Agriculture and today received a list of slaughterhouses in Massachusetts. The list is enclosed. I also contacted the Poultry Division of the Massachusetts Department of Food and Agriculture and was told that they would send to you under separate cover a list of places that raise chickens. If the Division does not do so, please contact this agency at 100 Cambridge Street, Boston, Ma. 02202.

We are glad to be of assistance.

Sincerely,

Sylvia Apelbaum

CITIZEN INFORMATION SERVICE

